
Leeds and Broomfield C of E Primary School 
Many Hands Build a House, Many Hearts Make a School 

(Matthew 7:24-27 : The Wise and Foolish Builders ) 
Resilience, Curiosity, Honesty, Respect, Empathy 
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This week we have been looking at fairness within a friendship group, fami-
lies and across the world. The children have been talking about what small 

thing we could do to be fairer to our friends and across the world.  

 

Hedgehogs -  Are continuing to transfer their phonics skills into their writ-
ing. The children are exploring with different diagraphs and using adjec-

tives in their sentences.  

Foxes  - Have been learning about multiplication as repeated addition. They 
have had to count how many groups and then work out 
how many in each group. See if they can show you at 

home? 

Squirrels - Have been learning about recycling as part 
of their life skills. See what they could share with you 

at home. 

Badgers -  Have been looking at sacrifice as part of 
their understanding beliefs learning. What could you 

sacrifice? 

After School Club—Have enjoyed the senses theme this week, with optical 
illusions, mystery smells and more! Next week’s theme is construction. 

 

 



 

 
Christian Vision and Values 

Hedgehogs—  Ruby (Respect) 

Foxes—Sophia H (Empathy) 

Squirrels— Arya (Empathy and Respect) 

Badgers — Amos (Empathy) 

 

PROUD awards 

After speaking to pupils and staff we wanted to build children's self esteem and confi-
dence in themselves. Each pupil needs to work to get a badge for each letter of the word 
PROUD.  

P - Pleasure in work 
R - Respect in work 
O - Organised in work 
U - Unique in work 
D - Distinction 

Each class has a different colour badge to collect. The children can put 
these on their bags or on their school jumpers. 

This week’s PROUD winners are: Ella, Caleb, Teddy L, Alexandra, Sophia M, Lillie-
Anne, Lilly M, Emir, George Y, Alana, George S and Oliver L 

A massive well done! 

 

 

 

 

 

Hedgehogs—  Storm 

Foxes—  Darcie 

Squirrels— Immy 

Badgers— Alfie B 



Future Dates: 

8th March—World Book Day—wear pyjamas or dress up as a book character 

14th March—Easter Disco—more information to follow 

15th March—Red Nose Day –wear a red accessory with your 
uniform 

25th March—Holi Colour / bubble run—more information to 
follow 

28th March—End of Term 4 

15th April—Start of Term 5 

6th May—Bank Holiday—School Closed 

24th May—End of Term 5 

3rd June—Start of Term 6 

28th June—Inset Day—No children in school  

23rd July—End of Term 6 

Red Nose Day—15th March 

 

Wear a red accessory with your school uniform, for example a red 

nose, a red ribbon, red socks, a red hairband, a red hat.  

Red noses will be on sale at school from Monday 26th February, £2 

a nose.  First come, first served. 

 

Road Crossing Patrol Vacancy 

We are please to advise that we have released a new advert containing the vacancy for the 
SCP position at your school. 
  
Information and applications can be received by following the link below: 
  
https://recruitmenthub.solutions/members/modules/job/detail.php?record=9775  

We are still on the search for a crossing patrol.  This position is through Kent 
County Council. It is 30mins in the morning and 30mins in the afternoon.  

Morning 8:30 - 9:00 

Afternoon 3:15 - 3:45 

If you know anyone that would be interested I am happy to talk through the role 
and help with the application from KCC. It would be great to have a crossing patrol 
back in place to keep us all safe getting to and from school.  

https://recruitmenthub.solutions/members/modules/job/detail.php?record=9775

